
 
Does your child use the internet?  
Do you know what they are using and how to keep them safe online? 
 
With technology changing all the time sometimes it is difficult as a parent or
carer to keep up.
 
Protecting Your Child's Identity Online is a one hour FREE course designed
for parents and carers of secondary school children to give a better
understanding of what your child is likely to be accessing online and how you
can ensure they are safe. 
 
Spaces are limited so call our Customer Service Centre now to book your
place on this FREE course.  
 
Protecting Your Child's Identity Online course at:
 
Catterick Library Tues 11th February 17:30 - 18:30
Northallerton Library Thurs 13th February 17:30 - 18:30  
 
 
 
 

Protecting Your Child's Identity Online 

To book and for more information please contact our Customer Service Centre on 
01609 780780 and ask for 'Adult Learning' or email: 
north.adultlearning@northyorks.gov.uk


